
Effective Jan. 1, 2022, AB 1276, a state mandate will prohibit food facilities from providing
any single-use foodware accessory or standard condiment to a consumer unless
requested. The bill will authorize a food facility to ask a drive-through consumer if the
consumer wants a single-use foodware accessory in specified circumstances. 

AB 1276
Single-Use 
Foodware 
& Condiments 

Utensils Straws Condiment Cups 
and Packets

Cup Lids Stirrers Splash 
Sticks

Cocktail  Sticks
 and Toothpicks

Single-Use Foodware Accessories

Standard Condiments
R e l i s h e s
S p i c e s
S a u c e s
C o n f e c t i o n s

H o t  s a u c e
S a l s a
S a l t  a n d  p e p p e r
S u g a r

K e t c h u p
M u s t a r d
M a y o n n a i s e
S o y  s a u c e

S u g a r  s u b s t i t u t e s
S e a s o n i n g s  t h a t  r e q u i r e  n o
a d d i t i o n a l  p r e p a r a t i o n

Service Requirements

Dine-in

Only provide single-use accessories to
consumers upon request or self-serve
stations. 

Third-party delivery platforms shall  provide consumers with
single-use accessories and condiments, and food service
providers must customize menu with a l ist of available
single-use accessories or condiments. Only those items
chosen by the consumer will  be delivered. 

Third-party 
Delivery

Take-out 

Only provide single-use accessories to
consumers upon request or offer. 

Drive-thru 

Only provide single-use accessories if  they are necessary to
consume prepared food. 

For more information, please contact the Department of Public 
Health Division of Environmental Health Services at 800.442.2283 or 

visit ehs.sbcounty.gov.

Scan the QR code to obtain more
information on the bil l .   

https://ehs.sbcounty.gov



